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MEMORANDUM
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FROM: Dr. Michael F. Fitzpatrick, Superintendent-Director Michael gzza;g;'; 0292
Fitzpatrick 10:5636-0500
RE: Proposed School Budget Public Hearing Notice
DATE: February 22,2023

The Blackstone Valley Vocational Regional District School Committee will hold its Annual
Public Hearing on its Proposed School Budget for Fiscal Year 2024 on Thursday, March 23,
2023 at 5:05 P.M. in the Blackstone Valley Regional Vocational Technical High School
Cafeteria, 65 Pleasant Street, Upton, MA.

Signed:

Joseph M. Hall, Chair

Blackstone Valley Vocational
Regional District School Committee
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